
 

August 6, 2014  

 

Dear Students and Families: 

 

I would like to welcome all of you to Hinsdale Elementary School! I am excited and really looking 

forward to my second full year here.  As always, our goal is to provide the best possible education 

for our youth and become a school that is recognized for its academic excellence and caring 

atmosphere for children.   

 

This year we welcome several new staff and transfers including: Ms. Brittany Howling assigned 

to pre school, Mrs. Debbie Carrier assigned to grade 1, Mrs. Barbara Houston assigned to K/1 

Special Education, Ms. Kate Adams assigned to grade 2, Mrs. Dolores Keane assigned to grade 2, 

Mrs. Kori Leary assigned to grade 2/3 Special Education, Ms. Allison Weber assigned to grade 4, 

Ms. Courtney Boisselle assigned to grade 5, Ms. Jessica Jahne assigned to grade 4/5 Special 

Education, Mrs. Terry Drogue assigned to District Wide School Psychologist and Ms. Samantha 

Chabot the District Wide Assistant Special Education Director. 

 

The elementary school is pleased to host and partner with the Hinsdale Community Coalition to 

sponsor a Health Fair on Tuesday August 26 from 5:30 to 7:30.  During the time from 6:00 to 7:00 

teaching staff will be in their rooms for Open House.  (Please note that preschool will be open at 

5:30 to accommodate an earlier bedtime.)  I encourage you to come by and meet your child’s 

teacher at that time and take advantage of all the Health and Wellness Activities planned for the 

night. 

 

The first day of school for students entering grades 1 to 5 is Wednesday, August 27.  Students may 

enter the building at 8:25.  On the first day of school all first and second graders will report to the 

cafeteria and students in grades 3 to 5 will enter the gym unless they are having breakfast. 

Kindergarten students will start Tuesday, September 2 and the preschool the following Monday, 

September 8. 

 

I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday night.  

 

 

 

Joseph Boggio, Principal 

 


